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Comments: I am a resident of Teton Valley and a six season Targhee pass holder. I think Targhee is a great ski

resort especially with the relatively new terrain provided on Peaked Mountain. However, I am not for expansion

outside the existing SUP area and thus support alternative 3 with the exception of removing the restaurant at the

edge of the wilderness and on top of Fred's Mountain.  This is in agreement with the Teton County Idaho Board

of County Commissioners who have done an excellent job explaining why this is the only practical alternative.

The county commissioners letter can be found here:

 

https://www.tetonvalleynews.net/community/board-of-county-commissioners-draft-response-to-targhee-

deis/article_d6029d93-75ce-4d1d-b4ea-6425787ce644.html

 


